

NEWSLETTER





Swimming Programme Now Underway

We are pleased to see how much our students are enjoying the Swimming Programme, which has officially started for all classes! Swimming is an important part of our PE curriculum, helping students build water safety skills, improve physical fitness, and grow in confidence. Thank you to our teachers for supporting this exciting activity.

















STEM and Earth Week Highlights

We recently celebrated STEM and Earth Week with a range of hands-on activities focused on sustainability and creative problem-solving. One of the highlights was our Earth Week Fashion Show, where students showcased outfits made from recycled materials.















Our students also participated in the Earth Week Pledge Challenge, committing to small daily actions to help protect our planet. We are proud of their enthusiasm for making a positive impact on the environment.







Lastly, a big Congratulations to all students who took part in our Earth week Quiz Bee Competition. This event tested students' general knowledge across a wide range of topics. It was wonderful to see such teamwork, quick thinking, and a healthy competitive spirit on display.









































LITERACY WEEK SUCCESS

Our Literacy Week was filled with creative and inspiring activities that promoted a love for reading and writing. From "Get Caught Reading" challenges to the colourful Book Character Dress-Up Day, students celebrated their favourite books and authors.

We also held exciting writing competitions and class diorama projects, where students brought stories to life through creative displays. Thank you to everyone who participated and supported these literacy activities.







Upcoming Semester 2 Examinations

As we approach the end of the school year, preparations are underway for our Semester 2 Examinations. Detailed schedules have been shared with students and parents. Please continue to support your child by encouraging good study habits and ensuring they get plenty of rest.

Thank you for your continued support in making our school a vibrant and engaging learning community. We look forward to sharing more success stories in our next edition.

SIS @ Ciputra

Michael Ogden



